
Newsletter No. 3, August 2014 

MACEDONIAN COMMUNITY LANGUAGE SCHOOL  
ŠKOLO ZA MAKEDONSKI JAZIK 

Welcome 
Welcome to Semester Two and our third newsletter for 2014.  Many of our students are back from European 
holidays and visited Macedonia. All commented on how useful it was to have vocabulary and the skills to use it.  
They have also brought back many stories to share with their peers.  The benefits of language learning are 
apparent. 
Staffing 

The School Board welcomes our latest staff member Vasko Kamchev.  Vasko is a qualified teacher in science and 
in teaching English as a second language.  Vasko brings with him both Macedonian and Australian qualifications 
and we are very excited to have him on board.  Vasko will commence with relief work starting this month.  
Breanna Manov continues to teach our K-12 class and John Ailakis our two senior classes.  Thank you to all our 
teachers for providing opportunity for students to learn the Macedonian language. 

Grandparent/Grandfriends Evening 

On 4 August 2014 the Macedonian Community Language School held its Grandparents/Grandfriends Evening.  
The evening acknowledged relationships across the generations and the contribution that the elderly make to 

family, heritage and community.  Some families who attended were 
represented by four generations.  

The evening’s program included an 
assembly, student presentations 
and grandparent awards.  

Our school is based on strong 
relationships with students and 
their families and strong 
Community involvement.  

Feedback included: 

I was very impressed with the time and effort put into this wonderful 

night.  It makes me feel so proud to be Macedonian; I enjoyed the 

evening very much.  Such a delight to hear and see you children speaking Macedonian; I loved the fact that 

children look proud and confident and I would like to say this is the best thing that has happened for the 

Macedonian Community – You’re all doing a fantastic job; Best wishes to all students, teachers and 

committee.  I am very proud of you all.  Keep up the great work; I cannot say enough about the commitment of 

the teachers and their patience.  Breanna is wonderful.   

Thank you to all grandparents and great-grandparents who attended and made this such a great evening. 

Calendar of Events 

Please note the following dates in your diaries. 

Annual School Picnic – Sunday, 26 October 2014 

Student Christmas Concert and Awards – Sunday, 21 December 2014 

More details to follow. 

Contact Us 

For all language school related enquires please email language@macedoniawa.com.au.  For general enquiries 
please email admin@macedoniawa.com.au or telephone 9328 7852.  All suggestions are welcome.  
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